NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

June 25, 1957

Jo Felix Hickman
4115 Avenida lLa Resclana, N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hickman:

We are in receipt of a copy of Form 9-330, Federal log of
0il or Gas Well, on your #2 well in Section 5-24=3W, Ric Arriba
County.

In order to maintain complete records on wells in San Juan Basin
we must have all information pertinent to the well and in most
cases our only source of information on Federal wells is this copy
of the Federal log which is forwarded to us from the U.S.G.S.

Will you please supply us with Formation tops on the above well

and include that information under "Formation Record" on any
future forms filed?

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Superviscr, District #3
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